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Re:  Objection to  10A NCAC 14J .1307 

 

Dear Secretary Kinsley:  

 

This letter is to fulfill the Rules Review Commission’s (“RRC”) obligation pursuant to G.S. 150B-

21.1(b1).  

 

At its meeting on March 16, 2023, the RRC approved the attached staff opinion pursuant to G.S. 

150B-21.1(b).  The RRC determined that the Rule did not meet the standards  in G.S. 150B-21.9, 

specifically 150B-21.9(a)(3).  

 

Please see G.S. 150B-21.1(b1) and (b2) for your options regarding temporary rules objected to by 

the RRC.  

 

If you have any questions regarding the Commission’s actions, please let me know. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ William W. Peaslee 

William W. Peaslee 

 Commission Counsel 

CC: Nadine Pfeiffer 
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